The CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH

“THE WORLD’S MOST FAMOUS BEACH”

Office of the City Manager

TO: James V. Chisholm, City Manager

FROM: Hardy Smith, Government Relations DirectorYLé
DATE: December 18, 2018

RE: Commission Action to Amend the City’s 2018-2019

State Legislative Priorities List

At the December 17, 2018 Volusia Legislative Delegation meeting, a proposed
local bill was introduced by Representative Elizabeth Fetterhoff that will benefit
the City of Daytona Beach. Senator Travis Hutson will be the bill’s Senate
sponsor.

The Legislative Delegation gave its unanimous support to the bill.
This legislation, if approved would release state owned rights and restrictions
to property along the Daytona Beach riverfront to the City at no cost to the

City.

Release of the State restrictions has been approved by the Florida Cabinet
contingent on payment by the City of an amount in excess of $8.7 million.

The City Commission adopted its 2018-2019 legislative priority list on
December 5 and Commission approval for adding this item to the City’s priority
list is requested. This action is requested at the December 19, 2018 City
Commission meeting.
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